Subject: School Playground Upgrade Request
To: Principal Yap

Dear Principal Yap

I am writing to inform you about my concerns on the quality of our school playground. It is plummeting in condition, and I urge you to fix this problem.

Our once fabulous playground has now transformed into a desert where there are “spiky cactuses” hurting kids now and then. The swings creak with every touch. The seesaw was last oiled in 2006. During last weeks storm, I saw huge crates on the ground. It was almost like another moon!

This shows two major problems:

Safety: A few days ago, a group of new children were eating their new bought ice creams when they tripped on one of the craters. This caused all of them to stumble, and were sent to hospital soon after. They had suffered minor fractures. These craters have also created many more tripping accidents. There many more facilities that also seem to be child catching
Contraptions.

Mental problems: Children are generally forced to eat and play at the playground, which makes them very intimidated. There are hazardous equipment everywhere, and you can barely avoid them. Our playground should be a place where people relax, not a WWII Nazi Landmine zone.

Drain problems: Since the drains near the playgrounds aren’t working, the soil is very muddy. Often a week after some rain, the soil is still extremely moist. We are asked to sit on the ground, so our bottoms get very wet. Our teacher keep complaining about this problem, but we can’t help it. Due to this, more and more students are wearing gumboots to school even when there is no rain.

I respectfully ask for:
1. A playground inspection
2.A full playground renovation if needed
3.A draining system repair

Research shows that kids that feel more safe often concentrate more on their studies. Kids that get distracted by windows are usually worried about the equipment, and if they are going to get hurt.

Lunch is a monstrosity, not a fun time to chat with friends. It is like being trapped in a porcupine farm… or worse. Thank you for reading this letter and I would appreciate talking to you privately whenever you have time.
Sincerely,

Bob
Year 12 Prefect
Bob.gmail.com.au
